
                           
 

 

 

 

The Ladies' Lunch for May will be at 

Lorenzo's Mexican Restaurant  

Monday,  May 6, 2019 - 11:30 am 
135 Sunrise Ave, Roseville  

 

Come and say ¡Hola! as we celebrate Cinco de Mayo (a few days late) 

and Happy Mother's Day (a few days early).  

 

Lorenzo's has been serving Mexican food since 1979; the food is good 

and prices are reasonable.  Order what you want from the menu and 

receive a separate check.  And...we may have a game to keep you on 

your toes!   

 

Let Irene Pardini know if you will be joining the group.  Irene's phone 

number is 209-3319 and email is irenepardini@gmail.com 

 

 

It's a double celebration!  

Cinco de Mayo +Mother's Day 

What's coming up for June?  A buffet brunch on June 3 in the Rose 

Garden at Del Webb Roseville.  Watch for the flyer about May 11.  
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